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November 23, 2004








Dear Friend,





Texas Asian Chamber of Commerce extends its warm greetings and best wishes.  TACC also wants to inform you that the chamber is holding its Ninth Annual Lunar New Year Gala on February 5, 2005, celebrating the year of the rooster.  We are preparing a dynamic program of events celebrating our diverse cultures, cuisines, performing and visual arts, and accomplishments of outstanding members of our community.  





The Gala focus this year will include the presentation of scholarship awards to youth scholars in Austin who have excelled scholastically or as a leader in their school and community.  We hope to honor our top 4 students from the 29 high schools around the Austin area.   By doing so, we hope to encourage their excellence and further promote the importance of their active involvement and leadership in their communities.





Texas Asian Chamber of Commerce (TACC) was founded in 1996 and has, for eight years, grown into the leading advocate for the interests of the Asian American business community in the State of Texas. The parallel mission was to provide services particularly in the Central Texas vicinity.  TACC’s mission and activities enhance working relationships among Austin, regional, state, and international business communities, serve members and the community, and promote goodwill between the Texan and the Asian American communities.  





TACC’s leadership efforts would not prosper without the support and significant contributions made by our sponsors and members.  Past sponsors/members and partners have included Dell, IBM, Motorola, Intel, AMD, Samsung, Applied Materials, Tokyo Electron, Bank of America, Wells Fargo, Bank One, the Greater Austin Chamber of Commerce, Austin Real Estate Council, and the Texas State Department of Economic Development, to name a few.





TACC is inviting you and your organization to invest in this opportunity to participate in this great endeavor of giving back to the community by considering to sponsor or to become a TACC member. Let your support to TACC become the innovating factor to make a difference to our youths and the community at large.   We would greatly appreciate your support of these important objectives. Please consider this an invitation as well, for you and your guests, to attend our Ninth Annual Lunar New Year Gala on February 5, 2005, which will be held at the Double Tree Hotel. 





 For additional information, please contact Lillian Kim at (512) 420-8777 or e-mail us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:tacc@txasianchamber.org" ��tacc@txasianchamber.org�.  You may also learn more about TACC at our website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.txasianchamber.org" ��http://www.txasianchamber.org�.





Sincerely,








Lucia Hur


Chair














